
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Amanda Klein   Telephone: 416.542.2729 
Director, Regulatory Affairs   Facsimile: 416.542.3024 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com 
14 Carlton Street  www.torontohydro.com  
Toronto, Ontario  M5B 1K5  

September 13, 2012 
 
via RESS e-filing – signed original to follow by courier 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“Toronto Hydro”) 
 OEB File No. EB-2012-0064 (the “Application”) 
 

 
The purpose of this letter is to make the OEB and parties to the above-noted proceeding aware of efforts 
by Toronto Hydro-Electric System (“Toronto Hydro”) to address the updating of evidence that has been 
filed in the proceeding. 
 
Toronto Hydro’s application, of course, encompasses the three-year period from 2012 to 2014 and, 
more specifically, its Incremental Capital Module (“ICM”) application seeks approval of proposed 
capital expenditures in each of the years 2012, 2013 and 2014.   
 
Given that it is now September of 2012, Toronto Hydro acknowledges that much of 2012 will likely 
already have passed by the time that the evidentiary phase of this proceeding has concluded.  
Accordingly, Toronto Hydro is undertaking a review of the extent to which the work proposed in the 
ICM application, and especially that for 2012, needs to be updated and re-prioritized to take account of 
the reality that an OEB decision in respect of the first year’s proposed capital spending will not be 
available until late in this year or early 2013. 
 
Toronto Hydro has not yet completed this review of the work proposed in the ICM application, but at 
the earliest possible opportunity after the review has been completed, Toronto Hydro will file its update 
to the evidence with the OEB.  Toronto Hydro will write to the OEB and intervenors regarding the 
specific date on which it intends to file its update as soon as it is in a position to do so.  
 
Toronto Hydro acknowledges that the filing of an update may necessitate further procedural steps, and 
respectfully requests that the OEB await the filing of this update before considering what procedural 
steps, if any, may be appropriate in light of the updated evidence.  In the meantime, interrogatories on 
the pre-filed evidence are due on September 14, 2012 and Toronto Hydro’s completion of its review of 
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the need for updating of the evidence will proceed concurrently with work on the interrogatories.  
Toronto Hydro’s interrogatory responses will reflect the most current information available. 
 
If you have any questions in this regard, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed by] 
 
Amanda Klein 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com  
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cc: Fred D. Cass, Aird & Berlis LLP, Counsel for THESL, by electronic mail only 

Intervenors of Record for EB-2012-0064, by electronic mail only 


